
Portsmouth College Higher Education Fayre Trip 

Mayfield school took 15 pupils to Portsmouth College on the 24th of September for a Higher 

Education Fayre. There were lots of different Universities there and they got the chance to talk to, 

ask questions and interact with various University. They talked about entry requirements, future 

careers plan and general post 16 options. This was a great event and the pupils really enjoyed the 

trip. We also got a tour of the College and pupils got a feel to the college life. They also got to 

interact with current college pupils to talk and ask questions about their time at colle ge. This trip has 

inspired our pupils to achieve their destinations and has showed them a whole range of courses and 

varied career paths.  

Pupil Quote:  

“I found this trip very useful. It gave me an insight on different Universities and made me consider 

my options more” – Ella Preston-Tyrell 

 

 

(This trip allows our pupils important interactions with Further and Higher education – Benchmark 7) 

If your child went on this trip do speak to them about it and any feedback is welcome to 

denfordr@mayfield.portsmouth.sch.uk https://www.portsmouth-college.ac.uk/ 
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